

15 March 2018

Mr David Mok
Director
Furen International School

345 Old Nelson Road Singapore 758692

Dear Mr Mok,

Greeting from City University of Hong Kong (CityU)!

We are happy to inform you that CityU had admitted students from Furen International School in the past. Eligible students will be considered for conditional admission offers with their internal grades of school examinations for the bachelor's degree programme applications. Confirmed offers will be issued subject to the submission of official Cambridge International Examination results of students.

In view of the growing interest of Furen International School students for CityU, we would sincerely hope to visit your esteemed school and conduct a presentation to any interested students to share the visions of CityU as well as information regarding academics, application process, admissions and scholarships. A current CityU student from Singapore will also be present to share her experience about study at CityU and life in Hong Kong.

We look forward to receiving your favorable reply for our proposed visit in the afternoon of 20 March 2018, hopefully before this Friday, 16 March 2018.

Should there be any enquiries, please contact Ms Zoe Mak, Manager (Global Services), at zoemak@cityu.edu.hk.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

Dr David Cheng

Associate Vice-President (Global Services)

City University of Hong Kong

www.cityu.edu.hk

A 香港九龍達之路

Tat Chee Avenue, Kowloon, Hong Kong

T (852) 3442 7373 / 3442 8009

**F** (852) 3442 0299

環球事務處 Global Services Office